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17th Sept. 9

Sir,

I have to acknowledge

the receipt of your letter of

the 4th instant, relative to

the alleged claim of Mr. Farlieyar

of Decredee to Lot Nc.6, Bittern

Island; and in reply I return

herein the documents which

accompanied the same; and

in this connection I beg to

refer you to Departmental

letter to you on the 9th untene,

in the matter of the present

holders of Dendee lands.

you

Geo. Long Esqr

Indian Agent

$ St. Reges. D.
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